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1st April 2025 

 

JERSEY DAY 

The SRC are holding their first fund 

raiser for the year tomorrow. Student 

can wear a sports jersey representing 

their favourite team or wear mufti. 

Students are asked to bring a gold 

coin in to support the SRC with their 

fund raising for the school. 

 

 

ENROL NOW FOR KINDERGARTEN 

2026 

If you have a child who will be turning 

5 on or before 31st July 2026, they are 

eligible to start Kindergarten next year. 

You can commence the enrolment 

process by completing the online 

enrolment form which can be found on 

the BWPS website or contact the 

school’s office where one of our office 

staff will assist you.  

 

 

 

 

DENTAL NOTES 

The NSW health school mobile dental 

program will be visiting our school next 

term to check any students’ teeth who 

have brought back their consent forms. 

These forms will be going out to 

student this week. All forms need to be 

returned to school by the end of Week 

2 next term, Friday 9th May. The dental 

team will collect and process these 

forms ready for their visit.  Please 

complete the forms in black or blue 

pen. The Dental staff will not accept 

forms completed in pencil, red or 

green pen.  

 

K – 2 ASSEMBLY CHANGE 

Due to the Stage 1 excursion to Sydney 

Opera House on Wednesday April 9, 

there will be no regular K-2 assembly in 

Week 11. However, you are invited to 

attend the K-2 Easter assembly at 

12:30pm in the school hall on Thursday 

April 10 

.  

LAST DAY TERM ONE 

Friday 11th April is the last school day 

for Term 1. All students return to 

school on Wednesday 30th April.  
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STAGE 3 CAMP 

We currently have 40 families who 

have either paid a deposit or the full 

amount for their child to go to camp 

this year. The maximum number of 

students we can take is 45. If you are 

considering send your child on the 

camp, places are filling so it would be 

advisable to make a deposit payment 

so your child does not miss out.  

 
 

YEARS 3 – 6 CROSS COUNTRY 

On Friday 2nd May (Term 2, Week 1) 

we will be holding the school’s cross-

country carnival for years 3 to 6 

students. The carnival is held within 

the school grounds and parents are 

most welcome to attend. Specific times 

will be sent home to families closer to 

the date of the carnival.  

In conjunction with the carnival, the 

Year 6 fund raising team will be 

holding their first sausage sizzle of the 

year.  Order forms for the sausage 

sizzle will be sent home next week. All 

orders are cash only. Please DO NOT 

pay for the sausage sizzle online.  

Students K to 6 can order a sausage 

sizzle and parents who will be 

attending the cross-country carnival 

can order a sausage sizzle on their 

child’s order form. 

 

 

 

 

CELEBRATIONS 

A gentle reminder that unfortunately 

we are unable to allow birthday cakes 

and lolly bags to be given to students 

to celebrate birthdays. We have a 

number of students who have food 

allergies. 

 

M. Peel  

Principal 


